
  

Electronics Waste Recycling Events 
 

April 13, 2024 
 

JVS Environmental will be coming to South Park Township for an Electronic Waste 

Recycling Event on Saturday, April 13, 2024, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  Under PA Act 108 

of 2010, there is a variety of “covered electronic devices” which can no longer be disposed 

of in landfills.  As a result, recyclers and manufacturers have taken on the cost of recycling 

these items for consumers.  South Park Township will be hosting JVS Environmental at 

the Public Works Parking Lot located at the Municipal Complex, 2675 Brownsville Road, 

South Park, PA 15129, to collect electronic items for our residents.  RESIDENTS ARE 

TO ENTER VIA PARKFORD DRIVE AND FOLLOW THE DIRECTIONAL SIGNS TO 

THE PUBLIC WORKS PARKING LOT. 

Materials that will be accepted at NO CHARGE:    

• Computers 

• Laptops 

• Televisions (all sizes) – No limit. 

• Computer monitors (both LCD and CRT) 

• Printers, copiers, fax machines, scanners 

• Computer peripherals including mice, keyboards, and speakers 

• Radio and telephone equipment 

• Non-refrigerant appliances 

Additional materials that will be accepted but REQUIRE THE PAYMENT OF A FEE: 

• Freon appliances (freezers, refrigerators, air conditioners, and dehumidifiers) – 

$25 per appliance (removal of Freon is not required) 

• Fluorescent bulbs and CLFs – $2 per bulb 

• Bare CRT Tubes from Broken Televisions - $50 per piece. 

They DO NOT ACCEPT loose software CDs, VHS tapes or loose batteries of any type. 

For additional information, please call South Park Township at 412-831-7000.  


